
 

HAPPY WEDNESDAY & WELCOME TO JUNE 2016. 

WHAT !?! WE ARE IN THE 6TH MONTH OF THE YEAR? 

With June here sadly there is “NO WEDNESDAY BUSINESS CONNECTION UNTIL 09/07/2016” 

Please visit Farmer’s Market in downtown Coos Bay on Wednesday’s from 9am –2pm. . 

 Even though May flew by, it was a busy month. Welcome MAY’S NEW BACC  

MEMBERS: A Right Mind Mental Wellness LLC, Cranberry Sweets And More, Top Dog Coffee 

Company, Coos Bay Chiropractic & Wellness Center, C.J. Huntsman, CPA P.C.. 

 The Bay Area Chamber Ambassadors hosted 6 ribbon cuttings in May: The Artist Loft 

Gallery, Bank Of The Cascades, Coos Bay Chiropractic And Wellness Center, Coos Bay  

Children’s Academy, America’s Mattress, Top Dog Coffee Company. 

Business After Hours, the 4th Thursday of the month, was Successfully held at The Painted  

Zebra in North Bend, thank you Stephanie, it was fun. Great food, prizes, drawings, lots of 

people. 

 The 27th class of Leadership Coos graduated 37 new Leaders into our community on 

May 10, 2016. Graduation was held at the Coos Bay Yacht Club, in Lakeside. It was exciting to 

attend. What an excellent graduation. If you have not signed up for the 28th Leadership Coos 
Class, do so immediately, spaces are filling up fast. Best thing you can do for yourself and 

your business. You will be amazed & will learn great 

things about our Bay Area, Coos County, &  

surrounding area. 

 The Festival of Sails was in town and 

stayed for a long week, entertained many  

locals & tourist, then sailed out. Next year will 

be the year of the Festival of Sails; Tom Leahy is 

working hard to bring in at least 7 or 8 Tall Ships 

to Coos Bay. Stayed tuned for more information. 

 Bay Area Chamber Board Member Jayson Wartnik led a large group of volunteers in 

an EXTREME MAKEOVER of Hillcrest School. What a terrific job they did. The community 

should be very proud of Jayson’s volunteers. 

 And speaking of volunteers, Chamber Board of Director Deborah Rudd organized the 

Bay Area Cleanup Brigade. Tons of trash were cleaned up for the start of Tourism Season. I 

hear that the Coos Bay Pirate Team won the trophy for the most trash cleaned up. WAY TO 

GO PIRATE TEAM, GREAT JOB. Some say the leader of the Pirate team was 

none other than Rick Skinner. Congrat’s to the Bull Dog & Laker Teams for 

providing tough competition.  

 Senator Ron Wyden was here at North Bend High School Friday the 

27th with a town hall meeting. Boost Southwest Oregon was there supporting 

Jordan Cove Energy Project; a great group of North Bend students attended 

with great questions. Senator Wyden did a great job answering direct  

questions. 

 All right are we ready for JUNE 2016? YES we are. Should be an excit-

ing month, Seniors graduating from all our local high schools & colleges.   
 

Message from our President-Barry Winters of BBSI 
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Chamber Events  

 

Business After 

Hours-June 

30th at Art of 

Life  

July Jubilee-

July 15th-16th  

Chamber Day 

at the Fair-July 

29th.  

Taking Care of 

Business VII– 

Thursday-

August 18th 

from 6-9 pm 

BACC 3rd  

Annual Golf 

Tournament—

September 10th. 

At Watson Ranch 

Golf Course    

May’s Ribbon Cuttings 



Thank you to all of the Volunteers who helped in this years 101 Clean Up! 

We look forward to collecting even more trash next year. A special 

thanks to Chamber Board of Director/Tourism Committee Chair,  

Deborah Rudd of the South Slough for organizing this event!  

Congratulations to May’s Leadership Coos  

Graduates! If you would like to sign up for the 2016-

2017 Leadership Coos Program, please give Pam 

Cottrell a call at the BACC office-541-266-0868 

Tourism Committee- 101 Clean Up  

May’s Ribbon Cutting Celebrations were held at: 
The Artist Loft Gallery -367 Anderson Ave Coos Bay 

 
Bank of the Cascades-1611 Virginia Ave North Bend-Pony Village Mall 

 
Coos Bay Chiropractic and Wellness Center -1611 Virginia Ave #117 North 
Bend– Pony Village Mall. 

 
Coos Bay Children's Academy -465 Elrod Ave Coos Bay 

 
America’s Mattress-310 S. Broadway Coos Bay  

 
Top Dog Coffee– 3077 Broadway Ave. North Bend  

Leadership Coos Graduation  



Business after Hours at Painted Zebra Boutique 

Extreme School Makeover-Hillcrest Elementary  
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Welcome New Members!  
Cranberry Sweets & more 

Clayton Shaw 

1005 Newmark Ave. Coos Bay 

541-888-9824 

cranberrysweets@frontier.com 

www.cranberrysweets.com 

Founded in 1962 in Bandon, with production and 

retail expanding to Coos Bay in the 1980’s,  

Cranberry Sweets & More is a small family 

owned business that manufactures, retails and 

wholesales specialty foods; primarily candies, 

cookies and popcorn made in Coos Bay.  

A Right Mind Mental Wellness LLC 

Carrie Kralicek  

153 N. Broadway, Coos Bay 

541-808-9599 

michelle@arightmindmentalwellness.com 

www.arightmindmentalwellness.com  

Specialty provider with additional training in 

psychological and psychiatric treatments; 

including counseling and medications. 

Collaborates with primary care, specialty, and 

complimentary healthcare professionals, if  

authorized by individuals in treatment.  

Top Dog Coffee Company 

Shannon Rees 

3077 Broadway. North Bend 

541-404-1525 

sarayasmom7@hotmail.com 

They are a sit down and drive 

thru coffee shop, offering breakfast, lunch and a 

variety of baked goods.  

Coos Bay Chiropractic & 

Wellness Center 

Rick C. White, D.C.  

1611 Virginia Ave. Ste. 117 

North Bend-Pony Village Mall 

541-808-9285 

cbcfront1611@gmail.com 

www.coosbaychiropractic.com 

Coos Bay Chiropractic & Wellness Center; the 

south coast’s auto injury specialist. In addition to 

traditional chiropractic care, they also feature some 

of the most technologically advanced low force  

instruments available today. Industry leading multi 

radiance medical lasers offer advanced treatment 

options for a multitude of painful joint, muscle and 

neurological conditions. Their brand new facility 

also offers massage and wellness programs for 

weightless, exercise, diet, nutrition, and postural 

correction.  

C.J. Huntsman, CPA, P.C.  

Connie Huntsman 

93733 Central Ln. Coos Bay 

PO Box 569 

Business phone: 541-808-3080 

Cell:541-294-4040 

connie.cpa@charter.net 

www.cjhcpaoregon.com  

Making sense of the numbers for you. Connie Huntsman 

is a licensed accounting and tax professional with over 

20 years of experience. Her experience includes audits 

of local governments, preparation of financial state-

ments for small businesses and tax return preparation 

for individuals, businesses, and non-profit organizations.  

http://www.cranberrysweets.com
http://www.arightmindmentalwellness.com
http://www.coosbaychiropractic.com


Members on the Move….. 

The Pottery Co. is in their new home, located 

at 254 s. 2nd St Coos Bay. Right next to Puerto 

Vallarta and across from the Art of Life. 

What’s Happening Coos County!?! 
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Top dog is closing their 3682 Tremont 

St, North Bend Location and moving 

to 3077 Broadway, North Bend.  

ARE YOU A REACH MEMBER? 

An annual REACH air medical service membership costs 

only $65 per year for your entire household.   

Emergencies can strike at any time – at home, at work, at play, 

or on the road.  Protect yourself, your family and your finances 

by joining our membership program.  Additionally, $10 from 

every membership will be donated back to 

your Bay Area Chamber of Commerce. 

Ask about our business plans. We offer  

employer paid and pre-tax payroll deduct 

options.  REACH is truly one of the best 

gifts you can give your employees! 

 

Don’t wait until it’s too late…. become a 

member today!  Call Jeff Martinez  

541-707-7000 

**Be sure to use GET CODE 9881 & TRACK CODE 13659** 

Junes Business After Hours- 

Art of Life 

All 14 Lanes are filled for 

this years Taking Care of 

Business VII event but… 

Prize Donations are 

needed!!!  

It’s a great opportunity to 

get your business  

recognized.  

Give us a call-541-266-0868 

3rd Annual Golf Tournament-
Sponsors Needed 



Morgan Stanley Wealth Management  

Electric Hospital  

South Coast Hospice  

Oregon Employment Department  

Atlas Edge Staffing 

Comcast Spotlight  

O’Neil’s Overhead Doors 

Sherwin-Williams 

Petal to the Metal Flowers 

Black Market Gourmet 

Y Marina 

Stillwagon Distillery 

BACC Member Anniversaries!  
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My business is being buried in paper, how long do I need to maintain business paperwork? 
  

Business owners often find themselves keeping records for much longer than necessary.  Once the year-end tax  
return is done many records are stored then never looked at again until the boxes take over all the storage space. 
 
Tax professionals, accountants, organizers (see NAPO, National Association of Professional Organizers for listings of 
professional organizers) and financial advisors are a good source of information regarding how long to maintain  
specific business records.  For general guidelines on records retention go to “The Record Retention Guide” at http://
www.cpa.net/resources/retengde.pdf.   IRS Publication 552 “Record Keeping for Individuals” and IRS Publication 583 
“Starting a Business and Keeping Records” are available at www.irs.gov. 
 
Many records must be kept permanently such as year end financial statements, articles of incorporation, bylaws, stock 
records, pension records, contracts, leases, tax returns, deeds/titles, general ledgers and more.  Some records should 
be maintained ten years such as accounting journals and worker’s compensation reports.  Other records should be 
maintained seven years such as accident reports, sales records including sales tax reports, payroll tax returns and  
W-2 forms.  Invoices and equipment leases should be maintained five years after they expire.  General correspon-
dence, expired insurance policies and employment applications should be maintained for three years. 
 
Records that can be destroyed at the same time should be stored together to make it easier.  Boxes should be labeled 
with the contents, date stored and the date the contents can be destroyed.  If you have any doubts about destroying a 
particular document it’s best to ask your accountant how long to keep it.  Some records such as records about  
environmental hazards on your property may have legal ramifications so talk with an attorney before destroying those.  
Identity theft is another issue to consider with records storage.  New guidelines are available to protect employee  
social security numbers from those who should not have access to them. 
 
Technology may be another option for document storage if you don’t have enough physical space.  Talk to your  
accountant about what options are available and acceptable for long term record storage. 
 
The SBDC is a partnership of the U.S. Small Business Administration, the Oregon Small Business Development Center Network, the Oregon Business Development Department and South-
western Oregon Community College.   Arlene M. Soto has been the Director of the Southwestern Small Business Development Center since July 2007.  To ask a question call 541-756-
6445, e-mail asoto@socc.edu, or write 2455 Maple Leaf, North Bend, OR 97459. Additional help is available at the OSBDCN Web page www.bizcenter.org. 

Down to Business from SBDC by Arlene Soto 

South Coast Family Harbor  

South Coast Shopper 

Business Oregon 

KLSR/KEVU TV  

Bay Area Artist Association  

Bay Area Mailing Connection 

Knife River Materials  

Portside Restaurant  

 

 

 

 

http://www.morganstanleybranch.com/coos.bay/?src=pdGoogle
http://www.electrichospital.net/
http://schospice.org/
http://www.oregon.gov/employ/pages/default.aspx
http://theatlasedge.net/
http://www.manta.com/c/mmcmf07/comcast-spotlight
http://www.oneillsgaragedoors.com/
http://www.sherwin-williams.com/store-locator/paint-store/coos-bay/or/8272#directions/to:8272
http://www.petaltothemetalflowers.com/
http://www.theblackmarketgourmet.com/
http://www.ymarinaboats.com/
http://stillwagondistillery.com/
http://www.cpa.net/resources/retengde.pdf
http://www.cpa.net/resources/retengde.pdf
http://www.irs.gov
http://www.bizcenter.org
http://southcoastfamilyharbor.org/
http://www.southcoastshopper.com/
http://www.oregon4biz.com/
http://www.oregonsfox.com/
https://bayareaartistsassociation.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Bay-Area-Mailing-106182132772643/
http://www.kniferiver.com/
http://www.portsidebythebay.com/


 

 

Bay Area  
Chamber of Commerce 

145 Central Ave 

Coos Bay OR 97420 

Phone-541-266-0868 

Fax-541-267-6704 

E-Mail-

info@oregonsbayarea.org 

Our Business is helping your business! 

We’re on the web 

Www.oregonsbayarea.org  

President 
Barry Winters 

Barrett Business Services, Inc. 

President-Elect 
Jessica Engelke 

SOCC 

Past President 
Rick Skinner 

Knife River Materials  

Vice President 
Deena Gisholt 

Oregon Pacific Bank 

Deborah Rudd 
South Slough Reserve 

Tom Burdett 
BnT Promotional Products 

Secretary 
Pam de Jong 

Edward Jones Investments 

Treasurer 
Michele Hampton  

Banner Bank 

Ambassador President 
Lonni Corona 

Harmony Home Care   

 
2016 Board of Directors 

Jayson Wartnik 
HMWF&G CPA’s  

Melissa Cribbins 
 Board of Commissioners 

Jon Hanson 
Morgan Stanley  

Mark Wall 
Roseburg Resources 

Kyle Daniels 
Clean Cut Landscape 

Michael Hinrichs 
Jordan Cove Project 

Tim Huntley  
Knife River Materials 

Erin Johnson 
Edward Jones Investments  

Spencer Gordon 
Bay Area Enterprises 

Dr. Todd Landsberg 
South Coast Hearing Center 

Randy Hoffine 
Pacific Properties  

Mark Mattecheck 
North Bend Lanes 

Kara Long 
Egyptian Theatre  

What’s Going on With our LAT Committee!?! 
The LAT met 5/17/16 and discussed the following issues; 

·       Our recent visit with Senator Arnie Roblan, where we  

learned about the support he is giving our area. 

·       The presentation of a concern from the Confederated 

Tribes regarding the LNG facility and pipeline  

development in relationship to possible tribal artifact  

disturbance.  

·       The extensive process of developing a Transportation 

package to resolve current and future road infrastructure 

issues. We saw examples from ODOT staff of packages for 

$300 million, $600 million and $900 million, what fee 

changes they would involve and their potential impact on 

Oregon’s roads.  

·       The follow up on the new minimum wage law concerning 

the need for a training/entry wage.  

·       The process that the City of Coos Bay and other VCB  

members are following to develop a new agreement, ad-

dressing all the defined issues and needs in relation to 

the CB NB Visitors Convention Bureau operation. 

With the local, county and state general elections coming up 

this fall, the LAT highly recommends your participation in both 

BACC team meetings and City Council regular sessions in 

Coos Bay and North Bend to stay in  

focus with developing changes. 
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Are you following us on  

Facebook?  

Be sure to Subscribe to our 

event page so you don’t miss out 

on any of our events.  

Tom Burdett 

LAT Chair 

http://www.oregonsbayarea.org


Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 

BACC Board Mtg 

7 am Saw Blade Room  

at the Mill Casino 

2 3 4 

5 6 7 

BACC Ambassador 

Board Mtg 

Noon @ TBA 

Education  

Noon @ Shark Bites 

8 

Events  

8am @ CB VIC  

9 

Ambassador Mtg 

Noon @ TBA 

Transportation 

Noon @ CB VIC 

Leadership Coos 

Planning Session 

1 pm @ the Cribbins 

House 

10 

 

Marketing  

Noon @ Umpqua Bank  

11 

12 13 14 15 16 

Tourism  

8am @ CB VIC  

Business  

Development &  

Support  

Noon @ Umpqua 

Bank 

17 

Natural Resources  

7am @ The Red Lion 

18 

19 20 21 

LAT 

7am @ TBA 

Membership  

Development  

8am @ OPB 

22 23 

 

24 

Marketing  

Noon @ Umpqua Bank  

25 

26 27 28 29 30 

BACC Executive 

Board Mtg 

3:30-5 pm @ CB VIC 

BAH  

Art of Life 

  

June 2016 


